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 I am strongly opposed to SB 210.  Oregonians have long been pioneers in many 

fields and our early conversion to vote by mail is an outstanding example of leading 

the way by example.  Vote By Mail is simple, accommodating to all situations that 

voters may find themselves in (what if someone is too sick to go to the polls on 

election day?) and fair to those who may be excluded by transportation or work 

issues on one exact day.  Our family sits down and discusses everything in the 

Voters Pamphlet before voting together and I believe that our deliberations make us 

more informed voters.  Please do not take from us the power provided by this proven 

method of voting fairness!  


